
From: Erin Joyce [mailto:mikerin284@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 11:00 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please oppose Northern Pass 
 
Erin Joyce 
496 Tolend Road 
Dover, NH 03820 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please oppose Northern Pass. It is a terrible deal for NH. Our beautiful state does not need to take part 
in this money-grabbing-resource-destroying plan. Please preserve our beautiful state and its resources. 
Don't let greed rule. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Erin Joyce 
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